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Dear Enquirer, 

 
Thank you for your recent request for information under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000. Please see below your original questions, followed with our responses in 
blue. 
 
1. Do you have a children’s palliative care service specification?  

Yes, please see the attachment. 

 
2. Do you have a children’s palliative care service specification which states that 

infants, children and young people with a life-limiting condition and their parents 

or carers should have opportunities to be involved in developing an advance care 

plan?  

Yes. 

 
3. Do you have a children’s palliative care service specification which states that 

infants, children and young people with a life-limiting condition should have a 

named medical specialist who leads and coordinates their care?  

Yes. 

 
4. Do you have a children’s palliative care service specification which states that 

infants, children and young people with a life-limiting condition and their parents 

or carers should be given information about emotional and psychological support, 

including how to access it?  

The counselling services are described in the specification. 

 
5. Do you have a children’s palliative care service specification which states that 

infants, children and young people with a life-limiting condition should be cared 

for by a multidisciplinary team that includes members of the specialist paediatric 

palliative care team?  

Yes 
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6. Do you have a children’s palliative care service specification which states that 

parents or carers of infants, children and young people approaching the end of 

life should be offered support for grief and loss when their child is nearing the end 

of their life and after their death?  

Yes. 

 
7. Do you have a children’s palliative care service specification which states that 

infants, children and young people approaching the end of life and being cared 

for at home should have 24-hour access to both children's nursing care and 

advice from a consultant in paediatric palliative care?  

The specification does not specifically state 24 hour access. 

 

8. Do you have a children’s palliative care service specification which states that 

infants, children and young people with a life-limiting condition and their families 

should have access regular short breaks for respite?  

Yes. 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and 
wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
Complaints Lead 
NHS Doncaster CCG 
Sovereign House 
Heavens Walk 
Doncaster  
DN4 5HZ 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information 
Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints 
procedure provided by NHS Doncaster CCG. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
We trust the information provided is helpful. 
 
Kind regards, 
FOI Coordinator 
NHS Doncaster CCG 
E-mail: donccg.ccgfoi@nhs.net 
 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  Unless the information is 
legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this email and your reply cannot be guaranteed.  This email and any files transmitted with it 
are confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure or copying or any other action taken in respect of 
this email is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you are not the intended recipient, please would you notify me immediately by using the reply 
function and then permanently delete what you have received.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
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